
Students from Newport Schools, R.A. Jones Middle School,
Dayton High School, and Campbell County Middle School
have shown remarkable enthusiasm and dedication by
participating in Rock the Vote this fall!

Throughout this initiative, students took various approaches
to reach adults in their communities and talk to them about
the importance of voting, as well as give out voter registration
information. They actively participated in events like Bike
Safety Night, set up information booths during school pick-
up times, and made pledges to talk to adults in their life
about voting. Many students crafted eye-catching signage to
underscore the significance of voter participation, reinforcing
the idea that elections matter at all levels—"Not Just Every
Four Years."
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 Students Rock the Vote!

This initiative not only empowered
students to become active

participants in their democracy,
but their enthusiasm and

commitment to sharing what
they've learned about voting

serves as an encouraging example
to their peers.

Kudos to these students for
making a meaningful impact in

their communities!
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859-491-8303 ext. 2012Thank you for your continued support of Youth Leadership
Development and your youth. As always, please feel free to

contact us with any questions or concerns.


